
2025 Sno*Drift Rally  

 
Technical Report 

 
 
 
Date of event:  Feb 7-8 
 
This event consisted of two days of competition with scrutineering complete the day before the event. 
 
All competing vehicles passed pre-event technical inspection. Several vehicles had additional 
compliance checks made and seals installed/checked on selected restrictors. Boost loggers were 
installed on select vehicles.  
 
Car 61 was denied a logbook and entry due to roll cage being out of compliance.  
 
Car 150 was failed re-entry tech after service due to missing side window glass. 
 
All  Fuel samples collected were checked for conformity with 2.2.8 i) of the 2025 ARA Rally Technical 
Rules and Bulletin 2025-2 and were found to be in compliance. 
 
 
Post event checks consisted of the following: 

- The top finishing cars were checked for restrictors no infractions were found. 
- All boost monitors were collected and were found in compliance with limits as stated on Table A 

of 2025 ARA Rally Technical Rules. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
Doug Nagy 
Technical Director 
American Rally Association 
 


